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August 9, 2002 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

RE: PRESENTATION RECOGNIZING NATIONAL HEALTH 
CENTER WEEK IN SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

Dear Members of the Board: 

I am pleased to schedule a presentation recognizing National 
Health Center Week in Santa Cruz County. It is fitting that the 
Board take this opportunity to publicly acknowledge the 
invaluable contributions made by community health centers to 
citizens throughout Santa Cruz County. 

Sincerely, 

JA@2 K. BEAUTZ, Chairperson 
Board of Supervisors 

JKB : ted 
Attachment 

cc: Rama Khalsa, Health Services Agency Administrator 
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PROCLAIMING AUGUST 18-24, 2002, AS 
NATIONAL HEALTH CENTER WEEK IN SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

WHEREAS, community health centers play a critical role in 
providing quality health care to all citizens throughout the 
County; and 

WHEREAS, community health centers are committed to securing 
primary health care for all people, regardless of their ability 
to pay; and 

WHEREAS, community health centers are an essential part of 
the public health safety net for people who often have limited 
access to health care; and 

WHEREAS, community health centers face great challenges as 
they steadfastly carry out their mission to serve people without 
concern for financial gain; and 

WHEREAS, Santa Cruz County is fortunate to have outstanding 
community clinics, including the Santa Cruz County Public Health 
Clinics in Santa Cruz and Watsonville, the Santa Cruz Women's 
Health Center, Salud Para La Gente, and Planned Parenthood/Mar 
Monte Clinics in Santa Cruz and Watsonville. 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Janet K. Beautz, Chairperson of the Santa 
Cruz County Board of Supervisors, in recognition of the 
invaluable contributions of our community health centers, hereby 
proclaim the week of August 18-24, 2002, as National Health 
Center Week in Santa Cruz County. 


